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MINUTES 
May 29th, 2013 

 
Chairperson White opened the meeting at 6:33 pm. 

 
I Pledge of Allegiance- led by Chairperson White. 
II Roll Call-  Don White (Chairperson), Denise Cultice (Vice-Chairperson), Bob Troike 

(Executive Secretary), EJ Rodgers (Member), Nathan Marcum (Member), Martin Bedrock 
(Attorney), Terry Stephenson (Planning Commission Administrator), and Savanah Simpson 
(BZA Recording Secretary) 

III Discussion of the decision of Judge Blankenship concerning the matter of Dotlich VS BZA 

♦ Chairperson White stated the purpose of the meeting. 
♦ Vice-Chairperson Cultice made a motion to abide by Judge Blankenship’s ruling but to 

extend the date to remove the home to June 15th, 2013. Executive Secretary Troike 
seconded that motion. Motion carried 5-0. 

IV With no further business to come before the board Executive Secretary Troike made a motion 
to adjourn, seconded by Member Marcum. Motion carried 5-0. The May 29th, 2013 meeting 
adjourned at 6:36 pm local time. This meeting was recorded for file in the zoning office. The 
next meeting of the Starke County Board of Zoning Appeals is scheduled for July 18th, 2013 
at 6:30 p.m. local time, in the Starke County Government Building, located in Knox, IN. 

 

 


